
 

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Compass Housing Alliance 

October 12, 2020 

October is when we prepare to head back to the negotiation table with 
Compass Housing Alliance to talk about wages. To ensure our Union 
Contract reflects your needs, please complete the online survey linked 
here:  
 
https://forms.gle/D6TLbWDAirt2SCRH8 
 
Please complete the survey by October 16th so that we know what is 
important to you before we start the negotiations. 
 

Get more involved: 
 
We need another member to join us at the bargaining table. This person 
should have a good relationship with co-workers and strong computer 
skills.  Most meetings will be held using Zoom (virtually), so a strong 
internet connection is helpful.   The union reimburses lost time for 
bargaining members during meetings.   This would be a good time to 
take a more active role within the union.   
 
Our Bargaining Team can’t secure a strong Union Contract without all of 
us working together and staying united. Our Union is only as strong as 
we make it.  So please look for additional updates in the future. 
 

https://forms.gle/D6TLbWDAirt2SCRH8


If you have questions, please let us know.  Your Union Representatives 
are Erin Adamson, (206) 441-8880 ext. 105, Erin@opeiu8.org; Diane 
Arnold, (206) 441-8880 ext. 115, Diane@opeiu8.org; or Membership 
Support Representative Tara Powell (206) 441-8880 ext. 106, 
Tara@opeiu8.org 
 

*********************** 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

 
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.  

 
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to 
make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may 

apply)  
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